
 

For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or search “Murray CSO” at kingcounty.gov 

     

Project update                                                                     January 16, 2015 

 Maintenance work scheduled for Saturday, January 17 

King County contractors will be working at the Murray CSO Control Project site this Saturday, 

January 17. Saturday work will begin at 9 a.m. and finish by 6 p.m. A small crew will be inside 

the excavation pit to maintain the secant piles. Nearly all work will be completed with hand 

tools. Neighbors can expect to see activity at the project site and occasional noise from 

equipment moving around the site.  

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during construction. For more 

information please contact the project information hotline available 24 hours a day at 206-205-

9186.  

What to expect: 

 Work on Saturday, 
January 17 

 Work hours between 
9 a.m. – 6 p.m.  

 A small crew on site 
using hand tools 

 East sidewalk of 
Beach Dr. S.W. 
closed between 9 
a.m. and 6 p.m.  

King County contractors recently finished the first concrete pours in 

construction of the underground storage tank. 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 


